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15th August, 1854,

Dear Hlss Baggallay,

In the absence of the Secretary on holidey
I beg to aéknowladga your letters of l4th August,
which will be brought to the Seeretary's atteantion
immediately on her return.

Yours traly,
On behalf of the Secretary.

Miss Baggallay,

Florence Nightingale International Foundation,
151 Manchester Squeare,

Wel.



